
 

 
 
 
 

To                       26.05.2025 
The Principals (CBSE) 
Holy Cross Educational Foundation 
 

Dear Fathers, 
 
Subject: Common Syllabus and Question Pattern for the Academic Year 2025-26 
 

Greetings from the Holy Cross Educational Foundation! 
 

Please find enclosed the Common Syllabus and Question Pattern for the CBSE curriculum, 
as finalized and mutually agreed upon by the subject teachers of our Holy Cross Schools. This 
unified academic framework aims to promote consistency, fairness, and high standards of 
learning across all our institutions. 
 

We kindly request you to take note of the following important instructions: 
 

1. No changes or alterations are to be made to the syllabus or question pattern. The 
content has been developed after comprehensive consultation and consensus among 
the teachers. 

2. Teachers are to ensure that the entire portion is thoroughly covered before the Half-
Yearly and Final Examinations, so that students are well-prepared and assessments 
reflect the intended learning outcomes. 

3. We recommend periodic internal reviews and assessments to ensure timely coverage 
and to support effective teaching-learning processes. 

 
 
We take this opportunity to express our heartfelt thanks to you and all your teachers for your 
active collaboration, time, and effort in preparing the common syllabus and question pattern. 
Your dedication plays a vital role in maintaining the academic integrity and mission of Holy 
Cross education. 
 
Let us continue to support one another in this shared journey of nurturing excellence in our 
students. 
 
With warm regards and gratitude, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Fr. George Jacob, CSC 
Secretary 
Holy Cross Educational Foundation 


